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Our Ref: JOR/RH/Music/Christmas Concerts 2019  
 
2 December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
Christmas Concerts 2019 
 
This year our Christmas Concerts will take place at 7:00pm on Tuesday 10 December and Wednesday 
11 December at Holy Rood Church in Stubbington. Tickets can now be bought from the Finance Office 
at £2.50 each. If there are any remaining tickets, they will be sold on the door. 
 
Performers will be escorted to Holy Rood Church on Tuesday 10 December at morning break and will 
rehearse all day at the Church. They should bring a book or magazine to read, warm clothing and a 
packed lunch (as they will not be allowed to leave the site at lunch time). In the evening, performers 
should arrive at the Church at 6:30 ready for the 7:00 start.  
 
I would like to apologise to Year 7 and 8 students since the rehearsal at the Church will clash 
with their opportunity to have Christmas Lunch at school. We hope to avoid this clash in future 
years. 
 
I would like to remind all performers of the Crofton School concert uniform. The code of dress for anyone 
performing in the Christmas and Summer Concerts is a smart, plain black outfit with plain black shoes. 
Boys should wear a plain tie of a single colour (of each student’s choice). Girls should wear smart 
trousers, a skirt or a sleeved dress that reaches below the knee when in a seated position. If possible, 
please try to avoid striped or patterned clothing and casual looking clothing such as flared trousers or 
jeans for example. 
 
Crofton School concerts are always a success and this year will be no different! There will be fantastic 
items ranging from pop music to full orchestras and choirs with styles to suit all tastes. Please do not 
hesitate to contact me if you would like your child to be more involved in extra-curricular music at school. 
 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr Oliver and the Music Department 
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